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Seeking Alumni Musicians and Singers  

for Southwick 250 Event 

For Immediate Release 

Contact:  

Jim Putnam at jim-putnam@comcast.net 
Rich Quinn at rquinn@stgrsd.org 

 

Southwick, MA There is an opportunity for all Southwick Regional School (SRS) musicians and singers, 

past and present, to perform May 2, 2020 after the annual Run Walk Event. To be part of this 

“Community Band and Chorus” event, contact southwick250@southwickma.net or Music Director Rich 

Quinn at rquinn@stgrsd.org.  

Retired SRS Band Director Tom Gannon will be the guest conductor leading the musicians, and Rich 

Quinn will be leading the chorus. 

If interested, please include name, contact information, graduation year, and instrument so that 

appropriate music can be selected and shared.  Singers for the chorus are also invited to contact Rich. 

Rehearsal dates will be forthcoming. 

“We are really excited about involving our current and alumni school musicians and singers in our 

Southwick 250 Celebration,” states Jim Putnam, Chair of the committee. “This should be a fun time for 

all, including the opportunity for alumni to reconnect with our wonderful SRS music program.” 

### 

Southwick, MA will be celebrating its 250th anniversary in 2020 and community events are planned 

throughout the year to celebrate the town’s history and citizens. 

www.Southwick250.org    and      www.facebook.com/Southwick250 
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